
Dudley Metropolitan Borough Council 
 
Directorate of Education and Lifelong Learning 
 
Learning for the Future – Primary School Review 
 
Response Form - Consultation Questions 
 
The closing date for this consultation is 21 October 2005 by 5.00 pm. 
 
The information you provide on this form is subject to the provisions of the Data Protection 
Act 1998.  It will be used for the purpose of analyzing the responses to the proposals in the 
Primary Review. We may share a summary of the responses with elected members, other 
Directorates of the Council, the Press and the general public.  Personal details will not be 
shared in this way but will assist this Directorate with categorizing responses. 
 
1. Do you agree with the case for changing the current pattern of primary 

schools as described in paragraphs 5 – 10? 
 
Yes   No 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Comment 

2. Do you agree with reinvesting resources released back into education? 
 
Yes   No 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Comment 

3. Do you agree with the overall approach based on reducing the number of 
primary schools? 
 
Yes   No 
 
 

 
Comment 



4.   Do you agree with the approach to achieve sufficient local places for local 
children by reducing the number of places in schools with surplus places and 
small increases in others to reflect local demand? 
 
Yes   No 
 
 Comment 

 
 
 
 
5.   The proposals apply to every primary school.  Do you wish to comment in 

respect of one particular school? 
 

Name of School:  ………………………………………………………………… 
 

Comment  
 
 
 
 
To help our analysis of the responses please provide the following details: 
 
Name  
Position/Role  
School/Organisation (if applicable)  
Address:  

 
 

 
Please tick in one of the following boxes which best describes you as a 
respondent 
 
Pupil/Student      Parent/Carer  

Headteacher      Governor 

Other school body representative   Councillor 

Trades Union representative    

Other (please specify) 
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